

Monday 9th January

Weekly Newsletter



WELCOME BACK!

I hope you have had a restful break. Welcome to the Spring Term. This is my favourite term in school. Class letters will be emailed later today with details of class routines. These letters also include details about what your child will be learning over the next 6 weeks.

Class Call In ~ Tuesday 17th January ~ 3.30-4.15pm

Next Tuesday we will be hosting our first 'Class Call In' since the pandemic. Class Call In is an opportunity for children to bring their parents/grandparents/carers into school to share their classroom and look at their books. Staff are not available for individual conversations on this evening.

For the event to run smoothly please follow these guidelines:

- Collect your child as normal from their door/playground.
- If you are attending Class Call In please wait with your child on the playground (children must be supervised)
- At 3.30pm you can enter the building through the front entrance for KS1 classrooms and the Year5/6 cloakroom door for KS2 classes.
- We cannot open the building up until 3.30pm and we have ensured all children have been collected safely or taken to After School Club so please be patient. *Thank you.*

Tuesday 17th January ~
Tuesday 31st January ~
Friday 3rd February ~
Tuesday 7th February 2.30pm ~
Tuesday 14th February 2.30pm ~
Friday 17th February
22nd & 23rd March 4-7pm ~

<u>Diary Dates</u>

Class Call In 3.30-4.15pm

Y5 Trip to Jodrell Bank

School Disco 3.15-4.30pm - No Clubs

Year 4 Drama Performance

Year 3 Drama Performance

School closes at 3.15 for the half term break.

Parents Evening

Home Learning for Year 1 to Year 6 ~ THANK YOU!

Thank you for supporting your children to create their 1 minute presentations to share with their classes.

These have been so successful for several reasons.

- The children enjoyed presenting to their peers
- The opportunity to stand up and present supported the children's oracy development and confidence
- It helped the children to *know more and remember* more about their projects.
- The children had the chance to show off and share in a way that they felt comfortable.
- Children enjoyed watching and listening to the presentations!

There will be details of this half terms projects on class letters coming home later today—THANK YOU!

School Disco ~ Friday 3rd February 3.15-4.30pm

School Council are organising a school disco on Friday 3rd February. Tickets will be on sale soon. More details on next week's newsletter.

Mr Booth

Mr Booth is retiring on Friday 27th January. He has worked at The Oaks for 6 years! We are really going to miss him but know he is looking forward to a happy and healthy retirement with lots of gardening and holidays!

Stuart Cairns will be starting in school next week to work alongside Mr Booth and then will take over the role of Site Manager at the end of January.



Attendance and Punctuality

It is really important that children are in school every day and on time. Please endeavour to arrive at school before 8.50am so that children are through the door and start their learning early. We appreciate your support!